
 
 

Thrunscoe Primary and Nursery Academy,  
Trinity Road, Cleethorpes, NE Lincs, DN35 8UL. 
Tel: 01472 320781   
Email: office@thrunscoe.academy  
Website: www.thrunscoeacademy.co.uk 
 

Headteacher: Mr S. P. Bate B Ed (Hons), NPQH 
Chair of Governors: Mr R. H. Sperr 
 

 

 

22nd November 2024 
 

EYFS Christmas Party 
Thursday 19th December 12.15pm – 3.15pm 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Nursery & Reception classes will be ending a fun-packed, hard-working term with a 
Christmas Party.  
 
This will take place in the Early Years classroom on Thursday 19th December 2024 
during the afternoon. Children are invited to wear their own clothes on this day.  
 
If your child usually attends nursery for a morning session, you are more than welcome 
to swap your session and come along in the afternoon on this day instead. The session 
time is 12.15pm – 3.15pm.  
 
We ask that you kindly donate any sealed party food that can be shared, e.g. packet of 
biscuits, box of cakes etc. Please bring this in from Tuesday 17th December 2024. 
Unfortunately, we are unable to accept any homemade treats. Please be assured that if 
your child does have any allergies, we will check the food packets thoroughly before 
allowing them to eat. Alternatively, you may wish to just provide your child with some 
items for them to have.  
 
Thank you once again for your continued support. 
 
 
Mrs Allen  
Assistant Headteacher 
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